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Dear Parents  

 

From Monday 30th March onwards, the Aspire Academy Trust will be reducing the 

number of academies that remain open to provide childcare provision for eligible 

keyworkers/vulnerable pupils.   

 

Bude Primary Academy 

(Juniors’ site) 

 

Connor Downs Academy 

 

Nansledan School 

 

 

Penryn Primary Academy 

(Infants’ site) 

 

Sandy Hill Academy 

 

St Stephen Churchtown  

Academy 

 

Tintagel Primary School 

 

Truro Learning 

Academy 

 

 

All remaining Aspire schools will now remain closed until further notice. 

 

Careful consideration and planning has gone into ensuring that the academies 

which remain open have adequate staffing on site, provided by Aspire staff drawn 

from across the Trust, and provide a range of geographical options as for our 

keyworker parents and vulnerable families. 

 

Please visit this link https://bit.ly/aspireregister30th to register your child for 

emergency childcare provision next week. 

 

To check your keyworker status, please visit the Aspire website at 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/keyworkers.  However, we stress again that 

many parents working in these sectors may be able to ensure their child is kept at 

home, and in line with government advice, every child who can be safely cared for 

at home should be. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Vanessa Bragg 

CEO Aspire Academy Trust 

 

https://bit.ly/aspireregister30th
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/keyworkers

